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Dear Committee:

As a concerned citizen, I believe this bill should be passed in order to ensure the
safety of Mainers and to protect them from PFAS, which has been determined by
numerous studies to be extremely harmful to both the environment and to people. I
believe that compiling an inventory of these substances could be a vital step to
understand where the threats from PFAS are and how to further contain them.



